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classicalmusicforchildren@gmail.com

From: Mayor of London <mayor@london.gov.uk>
Sent: Friday, April 16, 2021 2:10 PM
To: classicalmusicforchildren@gmail.com
Subject: RE: MGLA010421-9889 Covid-19 Cure FORMULA and INGREDIENT Developed by 

Christian Bernard Magnongui and Tested at a Laboratory in the United States.

Flag Status: Flagged

 
Dear Christian,  
I am writing to acknowledge receipt and thank you for your correspondence to City Hall about coronavirus (COVID-19).?   
  
We appreciate you taking the time to contact the Mayor with your product on how to improve London and the lives of 
Londoners as we adapt to the COVID-19 pandemic. As you can imagine, the Mayor receives a large amount of proposals 
for projects, products and offers of advice. All of these are gratefully received, and all suggestions are noted and 
recorded.    
  
Unfortunately, the Mayor is not in a position to endorse products or commission health services or products.  
  
With best wishes for the future development of your product.   
 
Susan Crisp 
Health Team 
GLA  
  
 
 

  

NHS health information and advice about coronavirus can be found at nhs.uk/coronavirus  

The GLA stands against racism. Black Lives Matter.  
   

GREATER LONDON AUTHORITY NOTICE:  
The information in this email may contain confidential or privileged materials. For more information 
see https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/email-notice/ 


